
 
To: Federal Communications Commission 
 7435 Oakland Mills Road 
 Columbia, MD 21046-1609 
 
Date: May 23, 2016 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
We, the undersigned, hereby authorize Curtis-Straus LLC, a wholly owned subsidiary of Bureau Veritas to 
act on our behalf in all matters relating to application for equipment authorization FCC IDs: 
 
PY313400249, PY313300241, PY314300292, PY314200260, PY314300285, PY312400216, PY315400328, 
PY315200315, PY315200306, PY315100302, PY315200311, PY314400298, PY315300318, PY315200308, 
PY314300283, PY315300322, PY314200280, PY315200317, PY315100300, PY313200233, PY315200307, 
PY315100301, PY315200310, PY315200309, PY314300289, PY314200281, PY314400296, PY311300176, 
PY312200203, PY312100187, PY314200276, PY314200277, PY312200200, PY314100253, PY312400225, 
PY314200274, PY312400219, PY313200227, PY314200264, PY311100157, PY312300210, PY314200275 
Including the signing of all documents related to this matter. 
Any and all acts carried out by Curtis-Straus LLC on our behalf shall have the same effect as acts of our 
own. 
 
We also hereby certify that no party to this application is subject to a denial of benefits including FCC 
benefits, pursuant to Section 5301 of Anti-drug Abuse Act of 1998, 21 U.S.C 862. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
David Kay 
 

Regulatory Compliance Manager 
NETGEAR, Inc. 
350 E Plumeria Drive 
San Jose, CA 
95134 
(408) 890-3657 
 

 
 
 
 


